
     Notice 

This is to inform that the faculty development programme 
on Human rights is rescheduled to 5th to 11th April 2021. 

The participants who had already paid the fee for the 
programme need not to pay again. Their fee will be 
adjusted accordingly. 

The participants need to fill the google form latest by 31st 
March 2021 and also send their detail with the cover letter 
at ruchisapahia@hpnlu.ac.in 

 

sd. 
Dr. Ruchi Sapahia                                                                                                                  
Director, 
Center for Human Right 

 


